
ABHILASH

Beth Onslow 
HR Administrator 
ByrneWallace 
88 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2 

Dear Ms. Beth Onslow,  

I am postgraduate student at the University of Limerick and am writing to apply for a Trainee 

Solicitor Programme with the Byrne Wallace. I am currently undertaking Masters in Law in 

International Commercial Law. I expect to graduate in September 2018.  

I have reviewed your website and read the comment of the previous Trainee about the program. It 

has given me a clearer idea of the work undertaken by the law firm. I have been impressed with 

your wide range of practice in different legal sectors. 

I have undertaken a year placement under Senior Advocate J.P. Joshi at Rajasthan High Court, 

developing my client, case management, and negotiation skills to a point where I have been given 

responsibility for handling cases with minimum supervision and have won significant claims. As 

my CV reflects, I have previous experience in the area of Corporate Law. Also, I have done my 

bachelor is Corporate law Honours and I have done internships under the corporate law firms. 

In addition to my experience and personal qualities, I have a solid educational foundation and a 

passion for legal support. I am extremely enthusiastic about Byrne Wallace Law Firm focus on 

commercial, tax, intellectual property and international arbitration and would welcome the 

opportunity to contribute to your continued success in this area.  

I hope you will consider my application and offer me an opportunity of an interview. I will be 

available for interview at any time and can contract by email or by telephone.  

I look forward to hearing from you.  

Your sincerely  

Abhilash 


